
Submitter: Shari Steiner RN MSN 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Labor and Business 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB916 

 

RE: Support for SB 916 

 

To the Senate Committee On Labor and Business, 

 

Keeping members on the strike line for weeks (i.e., KP SCAL held social workers on 

the line for 14 weeks) is a union breaking tactic. If they can have strike insurance, we 

should be able to as well. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Shari Steiner RN, MSN 


